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“DOT and the State of California have engaged in productive settlement negotiations over the past 
several weeks and the Department is encouraged by the progress between the parties; we hope to be able 
to reach a final settlement in the near future.  In recent months, the State has voiced a commitment to 
advance this pioneering project, which aligns with the Biden-Harris Administration’s priorities as well 
as those of the American Jobs Plan: economic opportunity, equity, and combatting climate change.” 
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